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December 22, 2011

Mrs. Joan Brath

Kewaskum House of Prayer
100 Clinton Street
Kewaskum, WI 53040

SUBJECT:  Kewaskum House of Prayer (formerly Kewaskum Living Waters
Church), 100 Clinton Street, Kewaskum, W1
WDNR FID# 267161620 BRRTS# 03-67-152319

Dear Mrs. Brath:

The Department of Natural Resources is reviewing environmental contamination sites that have been inactive for
several months,

In our review of the above referenced property, the Department found the most recent correspondence to be a
letter from you, dated May 20, 2011, regarding the identification of Mr. Ron Anderson at METCO as your
environmental consultant.

The file also contained e-mail memos between Ron Anderson and the Department on May 23, 2011 in which he
requested and was provided with the Notification and letters to the Responsible Party. It was our understanding
that Ron Anderson would be preparing and submitting a work plan and schedule for the Site Investigation. Please
have your consultant provide the Department with a written update regarding the status of this project.

The Department was notified on June 17, 1997 that unleaded gasoline leaked from an underground storage tank
removed from the site on June 16, 1997, causing soil contamination and potential groundwater contamination. It
appears that no additional investigation or remediation has been performed at the site since 1997.

If you have any site information that was not previously submitted, please provide the information, in writing, to:

Ms. Victoria Stovall

Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
2300 N, Dr, Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive
Milwaukee, W1 53212

Correspondence should reference the "Subject” name and file reference numbers listed above.

Sites where discharges to the environment have been reported are entered into the Bureau for Remediation and
Redevelopment Tracking System (BRRTS), a version of which is accessible on the Department's internet site at
http://www.dnr.state. wi.us/org/aw/rr/brrts. ' You may view the information related to your site at any time and use
the feedback system to alert us of any errors or updates in the data.
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Church), 160 Clinton Street, Kewaskum, W]

WDNR FID# 267161620 BRRTS# 03-67-152319

December 22, 2011

The Department appreciates the actions you are taking to restore the environment at your site. If you have
questions regarding this letter or the project, please contact me at (920) 892-8756, extension 3025 or
electronically at Christine.Lilek@wisconsin.gov.

Sincerely,

Choisling F Lrtak
Christine Lilek

Cc: Ron Anderson, METCO-Environmental Division (electronic copy)



